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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We have noticed a growing number of pupils with long fringes and hair covering faces. Our uniform policy 
states that all shoulder length hair should be tied back, this is to enable children to work freely without 
distraction. If your child wishes to wear their hair longer, please ensure that it is not covering their eyes or 
face in any way. They may use clips, curbi grips, alice bands or elastic hair bands in neutral school uniform 
colours ie; blue, white and black.  
 
Teachers have a selection of hair bands available and will give them to your child if necessary, so that they 
can tie their hair back and work effectively in lessons.  
 
Thank you for your support in this matter.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Hillier 
Head Teacher 

 


